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Ottawa, 27th No ber, 1901.

Sir:

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 11th inst., relative to the laccination

of certain non-treaty Indian by the Post Managers of

your Company, and in reply to inform you that the De-

partment is in communication with the Indian Commis¬

sioner on the subject and he has been requested to

confer with you. As soon as he has been heard from

you will be further advised in the matter.

Your obedient servant,

F. P.D.

Secretary.

The Commissioner,

Hudson's Bay Company,

Winnipeg,

Man.
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